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Howdy ALL of  our SongFarmers Chapter Leaders, We are here to help you! Never hesitate to 
contact us, especially myself (jpbrake5@gmail.com) if you have any type of need for your chapter to 
be successful. 
 
What are all the other Chapters doing? Is it beneficial to follow other Chapters on Social Media. 
SURE! You can find a list of all SongFarmer Chapters on the Web page - 
http://www.songfarmers.org/chapters/.  If your Chapter is NOT listed please contact 
office@woodsongs.com to get your chapter listed. Now that you see the Chapters please consider 
joining EACH of their Facebook Pages. That way you will see what they are doing. And while you 
are in Facebook remember to POST your Chapters’ happenings. Photos and Videos of your weekly 
and monthly gatherings are Great! 
 
Also on that page is a link to the interactive map showing where the chapters are located all across 
the country. We update the map whenever a Chapter Completes the online questionnaire at - 
https://4eyes.io/s/55C3O/ . If your chapter is new, or if you want to change some of the information 
on the link – PLEASE complete this survey. My wife Diana has volunteered to maintain this map, 
but we need you all to complete the questions. Thanks!  
 

Our Chapter Highlight this month is SongFarmers of 
Valdosta, GA.  SongFarmers of Valdosta GA, meets mostly 
on the 3rd Sat of each month from 4-6 pm at WAFT Radio 
Station, 215 WAFT Hill Lane, Valdosta, GA.  The radio 
station has been so gracious to allow us to use their new air-
conditioned/heated warehouse.   
  
We play mainly bluegrass, gospel, and classic country, with 
some folk thrown in as well.  Our chapter prides itself on 
encouraging children to play an instrument, and if they 

already play one, we love to have them join us at our gatherings. We also love to have spectators – 
the more the better!  We’re all about having fun!!  
 
Perry Brake 
SongFarmers of Tellico Plains, Tennessee  
Remember to always be kind to each other and encourage beginners  
 
 

Join the SongFarmers of America Facebook Group 
All the information you need is also found at SongFarmers.org 


